

MONDAY MESSENGER

Upcoming Events:

- Thursday, April 27: Parent Meeting, 6:30 pm
- Thursday, May 4: PIC Swim Day for Ms. Kim's and Ms. JoAnn's classes
- Wednesday, May 17:
 8th Grade leaves on their
 International trip to Europe
- Monday, June 5:Spring Play, evening

Whispering Palms Continues Outreach

Students at school have maintained a connection with Elly Wickenheiser, an eight-year old girl living in Carleton, Michigan. On her eighth birthday, test results came back that indicated she had leukemia. As a result, she is scheduled to have two years of chemotherapy and has had to drop out of school, leaving her suddenly lonely without her friends and teachers. We sent her Christmas cards in December and a book about Saipan during the winter months. Our students are now creating a coloring book that would appeal to an eight-year old and will send that off to her soon. It will be sent with caring wishes from Whispering Palms School.





Whispering Palms School
P.O. Box 10000 PMB 121
Saipan, MP. 96950 USA
Telephone: (670) 323-7451
Email: whisperingpalmsofsaipan@gmail.com
Websife: http://www.saipanprivateschool.com/